
Stephen Foster Elementary School 

School Advisory Forum 

April 15th, 2019 

 

I. Call to Order 

II. Review of Minutes / Approval 

III. SAF Chair Report  

Mr. Robert Runcie, BCPS Superintendent and Mr. Brian Katz, 

Chief Information Officer & Director spoke at the last CAAC 

meeting regarding metal detectors.  They stated it is just a 

proposal at this time.  There will be additional studies completed 

before determining if they will be implemented.  At this time, they 

are not looking to add detectors to elementary schools. 

Parent survey ends on April 30th.  Website to complete the survey: 

https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/100874/p568 

Florida Department of Education launched  a new tool to collect 

input on Florida Standards.  They are asking for input from parents 

and teachers to provide feeback on each existing standard.  A 

handout will be provided for simple instructions on how to add your 

input.  Website:  www.floridastandardsreview.org  

Proposed budget from Education Committee is out and a copy of 

the proposal will be provided.  

IV. Parent Input 

V. New Business 

VI. Adjourn 
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